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New Blue Barite from Morocco

A select group of beautiful Moroccan blue barite specimens is now posted on the website
under Morocco - July 2014 Update (click here). These specimens feature excellent
clusters and aggregates of sharp, lustrous light blue barite crystals from two different

recent finds at the Sidi Lahcen Mine, Nador.

For all new specimens at McDougall Minerals, see New Specimens.



If you are receiving this email in any format in which the above links don't work, the
addresses are:

http://www.mcdougallminerals.com/Morocco-July-2014.html

http://www.mcdougallminerals.com/New-Specimens.html

Hope you enjoy these specimens!
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